
Minutes of a meeting of the Planning Committee of Aldington and Bonnington 

Parish Council held on Monday 14th February 2022 at 7.15pm in Aldington 

Village Hall, Roman Road, Aldington. 

Present: Councillors M Boulden, R Boulding, L Harman, R Lloyd and S Wagstaff  

In attendance: Peter Setterfield PSLCC, Parish Clerk 

78. Apologies for Absence: 

Councillors A Bowman and W Parkinson 

79. Declarations of Interest: 

Councillor Harman as Ashford Borough Council Planning Committee Member did not 

take part in the discussion or voting on either planning application. 

Councillor Boulden declared an interest in both applications, family connection, and 

did not take part in the discussion or voting on either application. 

80. Planning application 21/02247/AS – Romney Marsh Shepherds Huts, Rushfield, 

Giggers Green Road, Aldington – Expansion of existing shepherd’s hut 

accommodation by one further ‘family’ hut including change of use of land for 

tourism. 

Resolved: The Parish Council supports the application. 

81. Planning application 22/00151/AS – Bank Farm, Bank Road, Aldington – 

Change of use of one building from catering company use (Use Class B2) to 

distillery (Sui Generis) buildings either side to remain B2. 

Resolved: The Parish Council supports the application. 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.20pm. 


